
 
 
 
 

                            Engineering  
                                                                                                                                               135 W. Orion St, Rm 100 
                                                                                                                                               Tempe, AZ. 85283 
 
June 5, 2018 
 
Re: Remove a wooden pole at 4400 E Keim Dr 
CenturyLink job number: N.371107 
 
Attn: Jeremy Knapp 
 
This is regarding your request for CenturyLink to complete an aerial to underground 
conversion at 4400 E Keim Dr.  The customer will be responsible for placing all of the 
conduits.  CenturyLink will be responsible for placing cables in those conduits and 
removing the aerial cables off of the poles to be removed by SRP. 
 
This quote includes all construction work, engineering hours, permit fees (if any 
required) and work area protection (if any required). 
 
In order to accommodate this request, the following charges will be incurred: 
 Engineering   $   7,355.85 
 Construction   $ 15,046.63 
 Materials   $   5,871.81 
 Total    $ 28,274.29        for labor and materials 
 
 
Engineering and construction for the required work will not commence until 
CenturyLink has received the signed contract and payment. 
 
Should you wish to accept this charge, the terms and conditions set forth herein and 
continue with the process, please contact Brett Beaty at 480-768-4574 or email your 
acceptance or questions to brett.beaty@CenturyLink.com and we will arrange for a 
contract and payment instructions to be sent to you from our billing group in Littleton, 
Colorado.  This quote is valid for thirty (30) days from the date of this letter.  
  
Thank you, 
Brett Beaty 
Senior OSP Engineer 
Phoenix Main, Phoenix Northeast, Tempe Main 
and Road Projects- Southeast Valley 
CenturyLink Engineering 


